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28 April 2010
Dear Colleague,

AS you will recall we provided an outline in a letter dated 24 March of a series of six meetings in the Ad
Hoc Open Ended Working Group to follow up on the Outcome of the UN Conference on the World
Financial and Economic Crisis and its Impact on Development. In our first two substantive



• What is the relevance of new standards for supervision and regulation for developing countries?

• Is there a role for the United Nations in facilitating exchange of information between Member

States in these matters?

As in the previous meetings panel lists will provide presentations at the start of the meeting. At its
website for the Working Group UN DESA posts the names of the panellists, their bios and presentations,
programmes for the meetings, as well as other relevant documents
(http://www.un.org/esa/ffd/events/2010GAWGFC/index.htm).

We remain available if you have further input or comments. Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of
our highest consideration.

Morten Wetland
Permanent Representative of
Norway to the United Nations

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the
United Nations

Lazarous Kapambwe
Permanent Representative of
Zambia to the United Nations


